
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We are pleased to announce that the NJ CAP (Child Assault Prevention) program is coming to the 
Allamuchy Township School District. NJ CAP will be providing training to New Jersey students in 
grades 2,4,6, and 8. 

Trainings will be scheduled on the following dates:  

● Monday, March 22: Grade 2 
● Tuesday, March 23: Grade 3 
● Wednesday and Thursday, March 24 and 25: Grades 6 and 8 
● Friday, March 26: Grade 8 

Due to the length of NJCAP's Teen CAP Program, 8th Grade will have 3- 1 hour sessions span across 3 
three days. 

NJ CAP student training will focus on teaching students about bullying prevention, being assertive 
without aggression, self-protection strategies, and more. 

NJ CAP facilitators will also be training staff as well as inviting parents to attend a parental presentation 
on​ March 17, 2021 at 6pm via Zoom. ​ Parents can participate and understand what their children will 
learn inside the virtual classroom. All parents and guardians are welcomed to attend.  

Please visit NJ CAP at ​www.njcap.org​ for more detailed information. 

NJ Child Assault and Prevention (CAP) is a network of 21 County offices and is a program of the NJ 
Department of Children and Families.  

If your child will not be participating in the whole grade presentation, please email your child's 
homeroom teacher and the school counselor ​by March 19th, 2021. 

Details about the program are on our website ​www.aes.k12.nj.us​.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact​ Julie Profito for Allamuchy Township 
School ​or ​Megan Schmidt for Mountain Villa School​ at your convenience.  

Thank you,  

Julie Profito 
Supervisor of Student Support Services/ 
School Counselor 
(908) 852-1894 extension 171 
jprofito@aes.k12.nj.us 
 
Megan Schmidt 
School Counselor 
(908) 852-1894 extension 327 
mschmidt@aes.k12.nj.us 
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